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Poker Ride: 

Our Annual Poker Ride was on November 1st.   We want to 

thank everyone for attending our Poker Ride.  With everyone 

who rode and all who joined our lunch and raffle, your partici-

pation made our Poker Ride a great success.  The weather 

cleared out and everyone enjoyed a dust-free ride.  Our Grill 

Masters Jeff and Dan served up great hamburgers and 

hotdogs. We congratulate the Poker Hand winners.  We hope 

all enjoyed the food, the raffle, and silent auction.  

We want to thank all the local 

businesses and members for their 

donations and all our members 

who volunteered.  Because of eve-

ryone’s hard work and dedication, 

we are proud to announce that 

we raised $3200 to be donated to 

local children’s and horse-related 

nonprofits. 

 

Club Ride with Guests: 

Our Club ride with guests was Sunday November 16th up in the Cuyamaca Mountains at the Sweetwater Bridge 

staging area.  We had 27 horses/riders attend.  The club provided Subway sandwiches, chips, fruit, drinks, and 

homemade cookies.   We split up in two groups because of the large number of horses and we went out the 

Eastside trail and back along the Westside trail, so it was an easy, leisurely ride.  We want to thank our trail leaders 

Cyndi and Joyce for 

not getting us lost!  

Despite the strong 

winds, especially at 

the staging area, 

we all powered 

through it and had 

a great day. 
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LFR Christmas Party, December 6th  

Our annual Christmas Party will be held at the Steve and Cyndi Denny’s 

home in La Mesa.  The cocktail/social hour is at 5:00, and din-

ner is at 6:00.  We also will have a gift exchange.  If 

you want to participate, just bring a wrapped gift, 

under $20, for a man or woman, and it does not 

need to be horse related.  We will draw numbers and let the 

fun begin.  Remember, once a gift has been “stolen” twice, it 

is out of the mix and you have to pick another one.  We are provid-

ing Honey Baked Ham and a 21 pound specially prepared Rib Roast.  

We also will have soda pop and bottled water, so bring a side dish, 

appetizer, or dessert and any wine or alcohol drinks you want and 

come join in for an evening of feasting and fun.  RSVP Cyndi please at 

cdenny@barona.com.  

 

Los Vaqueros Horse Camp:  Joyce was suc-

cessful in reserving  horse camp for Memorial Day weekend 2015.  

Yippie!!!  The dates are  May 21st, Thursday, check in at 2:30  to  

the 26th, Tuesday, check out at noon.    Sign ups will begin at our 

March meeting.   At our meeting we discussed lowering the cost 

of camp since we have more members camping these days, and it 

was agreed to lower the cost to $80 a corral, no discounts for a 

second corral will be given.  If we sell 35 corrals we will break 

even, so Save the Date and join us at camp!!! 

Trail Clean-Up Day:   Ernie and Robin Smith are 

hosting a trail clean-up day for January 10th.   LFR is joining in to do 

our part to maintain our trails.  We will be working on a portion of 

the California Riding and Hiking Trail in Descanso, not far from Er-

nie’s property.  Robin always makes a wonderful lunch for every-

one following the trail clean up.  We will meet at the Park and 

Ride lot at Lake Jennings Rd and Blossom Valley Rd at 8:00 for those who want to carpool.    Joyce is also checking 

into the club doing another trail clean-up day in Cuyamaca Park this winter.  

January Club Ride:   We picked the date of January 17th.  We are open for ideas on 

where to go.   

Anyone interested in leading a ride, please contact Karen at karenensall@yahoo.com.  
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Birthdays:  Wish a happy birthday to our members:  LeeAnne Biielar, Denise 

Gerken, Jacquelynn Holly, Joyce Jewel, Gary Hawes and Dana 

Gibson. 

Brags:     

Steve and Cyndi sold their LQ trailer!!!  Waiting for their new one to arrive.   

Linda Christopher has made it to our meetings and other horse-related meetings in spite of having been very ill. 

Heidi has purchased a Friesian and has joined the parade group out of Rancho Santa Fe 

and will be riding in the Mother Goose Parade.  

Linda Hunt has just completed 35 years of Government service.  

Billi-Jo went all the way to Scottsdale for a trail ride with the Appaloosa club.  She won 

the award for most distance traveled to attend the ride.  

Patti, Judy & Deb found their way out of the Laguna Mountains 

after winding around and wandering the trails.  

Raffle:  Judy Clark won $34.   Judy also received a 

free dinner at our meeting because she brought in the 

most number of raffle/

silent auction items for our 

poker ride!! 
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Up-Coming Events: 

Dec 1 to 22nd, Lakeside Historical Society Christmas Resale Shoppe is open with lots of holiday decorations available December 1 to 

22, Tuesday through Saturday, 10 am to 3 pm. 

Dec 6th, Lakeside Historical Society, Holiday Home Tour, 10 am to 2 pm.  Buy your tickets, $15, at the Historical Society ’s shop or call 

619 561-1886. 

Dec 6th, LFR Christmas Party, 5:00 pm at the Denny’s, directions have been emailed out to members.  Bring a side dish, dessert, appe-

tizer and wine or alcohol you want.  RSVP to Cyndi at cdenny@barona.com 

Jan 10th,  Trail Clean-up Day in Descanso to work on a portion of the California Riding and Hiking Trail.  Meet 8 am at park and ride lot at 

Lake Jennings and Blossom Valley to carpool.  Lunch served after at Ernie and Robin Smith’s place. 

Jan 17th,  Club Trail Ride,  location and time to be announced.  If you have a suggestion and/or would like to lead a ride, contact K a-

ren at karenensall@yahoo.com 

Feb 13th to 16th, Stagecoach RV Resort campout.  7878 Great Southern Overland Stage Route of 1849, Julian, CA, 92036, 760 765-

3765, stagecoachrv@gmail.com.  We have the clubhouse rented for Friday, Saturday and Sunday.  Potlucks each night and Pancake 

breakfast Sunday morning.   

March 27 to 30th, Vern Whitaker Horse Camp campout.  Save the date.  More details to come.   

Pictures from the Poker Ride and Cuyamaca Club Ride: 
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